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Allan ] Thompson
Attorney at Law

October 17, 2014

Dr. Arnold Roe, PhD.
Power of Vision

Dear Dr. Roe:

California Title 20, section 1716 governs data requests. Although the City is not a
“party”, and not subject to data requests, we are willing to provide the following
information. In your October 16, 2014 request to Mayor Pro Tem Packard, you
asked the City two questions. The questions and our responses are as follows:

1. Please provide the attachments that were not included in the letter.
Also, please provide a reference to the Commission's August 20, 2014
Workshop on Southern California Energy Reliability.

The attachment referenced was a letter was written on August 25,
2014, submitted to the Docket No. 14-IPE-1E, and posted on the docket on
September 10, 2014. The letter is attached.

The August 20, 2014, IEPR Lead Commissioner Workshop on Southern
California Electricity Reliability was hosted by the California Energy
Commission and attended by California Public Utilities Commission,
California Independent System Operator, California Air Resources Board, and
California State Water Resources Control Board. During the workshop staff
of the agencies and utilities discussed proposals to meet southern
California's electricity reliability needs following the premature closure of
the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Stations and considering the objectives of
the state's once-through cooling water policy. Documents referenced during
the workshop and a transcript can be found

at: http://www.energy.ca.gov/2014 energypolicy/documents/#08202014

2. Please provide a reference for the statement in the second paragraph of your
letter which states "...meet the joint agencies' Southern California electricity
plan...".

The “plan” referred to is the Preliminary Reliability Plan the agencies
developed in 2013 and were discussing at the August 20, 2014 workshop.



Please see the information on the link listed above and direct any questions
on the plan and related activities to the agencies.

You also asked for a copy of the October 16, 2014 letter in a format that will allow
the entire document to be printed. We will e-mail you a copy of the letter.

Sincerely,

Allan ] Thompson
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